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To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

Please stop the Gazebo, the money would be far better used repair infrastructure like sidewalks, curbs,
streets and shore up the cliffs or perhaps shelter for homeless. The gazebos at the cove mostly are
visited by pigeons | rarely see humans in them. This is a misguided effort when so many other projects
should be a priority.

Only the Best,
Brenda Barnaby



